
Greetings parents and guardians,
My name is Mrs. Zarinah Hayes and I will be teaching your scholars Sixth
Grade English Language Arts and Reading this year. I am excited to
partner with you and work with your scholars to ensure positive and
successful academic outcomes this year.

6th grade ELAR is double-blocked which means your scholars will have
English for two periods each day. A part of that will be silent reading for
a couple of minutes daily to improve students' reading stamina,
comprehension, and vocabulary, and it is highly recommended that
scholars bring a book of their choice to read in class daily.

I will be using two ways to communicate with parents and students.
Information for parents will be sent through email and Google
Classroom Guardian Summaries, while all other class communication
with students will be in-person and through Google Classroom.

The best way to contact me is via e-mail: zarinah.hayes@pisd.edu

Thank you and I look forward to a successful academic year with you all!

Go Razorbacks!

Collaboratively yours,
Mrs. Hayes
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